
Lockport Pre-Kindergarten Newsletter 
 
Week 28  February 19—23, 2024 
 
Reptiles and Amphibians 

INTRODUCING:  Story #6—Mother, Father, come, and, see, me, Hop, hop 

LANGUAGE: 
 

CONCEPT: 
 
The children will 
continue to master the 
jobs off the concept 
shelves.  We will add a 
few new ones.  We are 
going to focus on 
puzzles this week.  We 
will do a group puzzle 
and let the children 
work individually on 
puzzles. 
 
We are going to try a 
science experiment 
with using salt water 
vs. fresh water.   

CRAFT AND 
WRITING: 
 
The children will 
enjoy coloring 
pictures of reptiles and 
amphibians.  Keep a 
look out for 
review/readiness 
papers in your child’s 
folder.  We are 
stressing to the 
children to take their 
time on their 
paperwork.  
Remember when 
practicing at home to 
use uppercase and 
lowercase letters when 
practicing your child’s 
first and last name. 

PARENT NOTES: 
 
Conferences will be 
held on Monday.  
Times have been sent 
home.  We look 
forward to discussing 
your child’s progress 
with you. 
 
 
As you know, both 
the summer and fall 
sessions are now 
open to the public.  
Be sure your child is 
signed up and their 
spot is reserved 
before it gets taken. 
 
 
Thank you to those 
that posted their 
child's picture with 
the back drop to help 
promote our school.  

Feel free to contact us at: 
 
Lockport.director@bobbienoonans.com 
 
815-838-2855 
 
 
“Like” us on Facebook  
 
“Follow us on Instagram 

Look forward to meeting with 
you!     

 
Mrs. Yasmin and Miss Riley 


